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Dear Director, 
 
The Greyhound Industry is a shameful and cruel sport which harbours many animal abusers.The 
greyhounds are treated poorly and suffer great trauma and stress under the conditions they are 
put in.Im a  greyhound owner  i rescued my  boy from a pound after being dumped.i see many 
greyhounds come into the pounds after they are discarded others will have a much worst 
fate.They are beautiful animlas and do not deserve to be raced than disgarded like trash.the 
industry needs a big overhaul and what is happening can not be swept under the rug.Please do 
the right thing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amee Dixon 
 


